
 
 
Dear Loyal Customers, 
 
There is no greater priority we have than the safety and well-being of our 
customers and staff. Even during these uncertain times, our team is working 
diligently to ensure that we continue to serve you the great food that you love.  
 
Therefore, effective Friday, March 20, 2020 will begin serving to-go orders 
only. Operating hours will transition to Mondays 3:00pm to 9:30pm  and 
Tuesdays-Saturdays 11:30am to 9:30pm until further notice.  We will 
temporarily close our dining area, but food will be available for pickup, 
carryout, and delivery. Our daily specials will also still be available – just give 
us a call! 
 
WAYS TO ORDER: 

1. Tee’s To-Go Pickup Orders  
• Call-in at (256) 489-3096 
• Order Pick-up Online at www.teesplaceonline.com 

2. GrubSouth Delivery or Pickup Orders 
• Download the GrubSouth App (iOS or Android) 
• Order Online at huntsville.grubsouth.com 

o Delivery Radius is Limited. 
 
Our team has enhanced our strict cleaning and food safety procedures, to take 
every precaution in the preparation of your orders. It is our honor to continue 
serving you! Thank you for your continued support! 
 
Tee’s Place Management 


